
 

 

 

DATE:     May 21, 2024 

 

TO:     Trey Davis, Assistant City Manager  

 

FROM:     Carol Pyrtle, Contracts Analyst 

 

DEPARTMENT:  Financial & Administrative Services 

    Procurement Services Division   

 
SUBJECT:   Requesting approval of the 15th amendment to the interlocal 

agreement number 36460-04/95-211, amendment #15 between 

Guilford County and Guilford Metro 911 

  

Background:  
The collaboration between Guilford Metro 911 and Guilford County for a joint Public Safety Radio 
System has been in place since 1995. This partnership has been a vital agreement for 
communications of our public safety responders, while easing the costs by sharing expenses 
between both parties. 
 

Recommendation: 
The Procurement Services Division concurs with the recommendation of Guilford Metro 911 to 
amend the interlocal agreement with Guilford County.  

 

Outreach: 

 Outreach is not applicable to this agreement.  

 

Financial information: 

 Guilford County Contract number 36460-04/95-211 Amendment# 15 

 The revenue amount of $3,554,902.93 from agreement will be applied to various Guilford Metro 

911 accounts 

 Contract Term: July 1, 2023-June 30, 2028 

 FY24 

 

 

        


